October 15, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

The EOS fundraiser is underway, please donate
what you can to support our extra curricular
programs. Also, I'd like to mention that we will
have two separate Halloween parades this
year. See details below. Have a nice weekend.
Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

HALLOWEEN PARADE

We will be holding Halloween parades this year. However,
we ask that parents wear a mask, and stay on the asphalt.
The parade will be taking place on the sidewalk at the
front of the school. The TK/K parade will begin at 1:20 at
the Kindergarten gate and proceed across the front of the
school just past the flagpole. The 1st - 6th grade parade
will begin at 2:30 at the Kindergarten gate, will go in front
of the school all the way down to the Multi-purpose room.
The parking lot lane nearest the school will be blocked off
to moving traffic, so parents can stand in that area to view
the parade. Please stay at least 4 feet from the curb to
give our students space.

PTO UPDATE

EOS (Enrich Our School) Fundraiser! It has officially begun
and will close on November 15th. Parents, please be sure
to check with your child/ren for the flyer that was sent
home last Friday. You can donate easily through Venmo,
PayPal, or by check. Please make sure checks are made
out to (San Miguel Site PTO) and add the child’'s name on
the memo line. If donating via Venmo or PayPal, please
note the child’'s name as well. The kids had a tough year
last year due to Covid and we unfortunately had to put
many fun and exciting traditions and events on hold. This
is our big fundraiser each year so we appreciate the
generous and supportive donations from our amazing
families and friends. Let's start this year off with a bang
and give our kids a great year! Click on the link here to see
the EOS flyer if needed, and some of the great things your
donation will support. We have had questions asking us if
a business can donate? Yes! If they are donating on
behalf of a child, please note the child’'s name on the
donation. We have had requests for extra donation slips.
We can definitely provide more to you upon request.
Please continue to reach out to the PTO at
sanmiguelsitepto@gmail.com or me directly at
cpiland@mwusd.org.Like us on Facebook:
https:/m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/

A MESSAGE FROM R PE TEACHER
| had a great week out on the blacktop with
our students! See you Monday & Wednesday
of next week! This week’s flyer, click here.
See PE photos below.

-Coach Bre

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Music classes are in full swing for 4th-6th graders in the
district! If your child is participating in a music class,
please help them to remember their music and
instruments on Tuesdays and to come to class on time.
The Mark West Education Foundation would like to
extend a heartfelt "thank you" to all the parents who
donated to keep our music program going this year. In
particular, we would like to thank the many parents who
donated additional funds to help sponsor another child in
the program. We are very grateful for your generosity and
wanted to acknowledge your kindness in offering support
to other families who may be struggling at this time.
Altogether, parents donated an additional $975 to
sponsor other children in the program. Thank you so
much for going out of your way to make sure that others
can participate!

If you want to get involved with music in the district,
please come to our next board meeting on Nov. 1 at 6 pm
via Zoom. Email mwef@mwusd.org or Kara Kaufman at
kkaufman@mwusd.org for details.

TARDIES

Starting Monday, October 25th, we will be recording
tardies. School starts promptly at 8:30am. If your
student is going to be late, please notify the office with
the reason for the tardy. We will also need to know if a hot
lunch is needed before 9am.

UPCOMING DATES

10/29/21 - Halloween Parade, 1:20 (K) 2:30 (1st-6th)
11/1/21 - Staff Inservice Day, no school for students
11/9/21 - Make up Picture Day

11/11/21 - Veterans Day - School Holiday
11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Holiday


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pgTC0m6yiUAll4UXHjcErgqL-ymdYpLK/view?usp=sharing
https://m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZFQ3_bqSCbSEnWr5eewGUlpUaq_CTjDK/view?usp=sharing

Photos from PE, Recess Games unit




